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Aloha Land Use Commission,

Mahalo for your continued unwavering stance requiring grade-separated safe crossing to the new KulaniHakoi high
school in Kihei, as required and agreed to by the DOT and DOE at the time of getting permitting to build on land
mauka of the highway.

My feeling is that there should be some kind of sanctioning against individuals who have stalled, dragged their feet,
and repeatedly requested a waiver to renege on their obligations - most notably Ed Sniffen. Putting the community
through this over and over again, being a no-show at community meetings to discuss the matter, coming up with
alternate plans that do not satisfy the requirement, even building the roundabout as an evasion tactic. All of this is
unacceptable and shows shocking indifference to the high potential for traffic accidents and pedestrian deaths.

Thank you for you consideration.

Madolin Wells, Kihei  
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